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30th Anniversary of WFWP South London 

 

On the sunny afternoon of Oct. 1st ladies of the River South community gathered together to 

commemorate and celebrate the 30th Anniversary of the Women's Federation for World Peace. 

 

The event began with a heartfelt welcome by the MC Tina Coombs, honouring the Founder of WFWP Dr. 

Hak Ja Han Moon, the international President Mrs. Julia Moon, the National President Mrs. Mitty Tohma 

and Regional Coordinator Mrs. Dolores Read. 

 

This was followed by a beautiful violin performance of a sonata from Johann Sebastian Bach by Leefa 

Ezaki from Japan. After that the ladies enjoyed watching a video about Women's Federation's 

development and progress at achieving world peace through humanitarian service projects, education and 

reconciliation programs. 

 

Dr. Zohra Zaidi spoke in a very touching way about Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon's life, as she had learned from 

Mother Moon's Memoirs. The next speaker was Mrs. Zahida Akhtar, Founder of the Sabrang Ladies 

Group, who has been collaborating with the Women's Federation in South London for many a years, in 

service of our wider community. 

 

McMillan Cancer Charity Fundraising Event 

 

Then the focus of our attention went to the Mc Millan Cancer charity and their important support for 

cancer patients. Mrs. Luz Marina gave an emotional account of how her husband coped with his illness, 

and how it made them realize that every moment is precious for sharing love and kindness. £600 were 

raised in support of the McMillan cancer charity. 

 

The afternoon concluded with a delicious Indian meal, lots of sharing of memories and experiences, and 

the determination to continue to realize future plans for the expansion of true love and peace in our 

society. 

 


